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EL Y--A workshop for nurses reviewing normal labor and delivery procedures will be held 

Monday, June 18, 8 a.m. to noon, at William Bee Ririe Hospital. 

The workshop, led by Deborah J. Davis, R.N., childbirth educator, will provide four 

contact hours of continuing education credit for nurses. Cost is $32. 

The workshop is sponsored by the Northeastern Nevada Area Health Education Center, 

which works in partnership with the University of Nevada School of Medicine to provide 

education for health professionals in rural Nevada. For more information contact Karen Kimber, in 

Elko, 738-3828 . 


